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From
    Transport Commissioner, 
    Motor Vehicles Department, GoK
To
   
     All Regional Transport Officers
                                 &
     All Jt. Regional Transport Officers
Sir,

 Sub:- Motor Vehicles Department –Promoting  ‘Vidhya Vahan’ App- introduced for
tracking Educational Institutions Buses - Reg.

 Ref:- Introduction of “Vidhya Vahini app on 04.01.2023.
               With the reference cited above, it is informed that Motor Vehicles Department
have introduced ‘Vidhya Vahan’ application for tracking Educational Institutions Buses
with the assistance of Vehicle Location Tracking System installed in buses. The major
concern of introduction of this application is the safety of children traveling in school
buses. But it is noticed that so many educational institutions are not responding to this
application. Hence , it is directed to ensure the fitment of VLTD in Educational Institutions
Buses and the functioning of ‘Vidhya Vahan’, while the time of CF test without fail.

Yours Faithfully

K Manojkumar
JOINT TRANSPORT COMMISSIONER & SECRETARY S T A IN CHARGE

Copy to:  Sri. K.S. Praveen (MVI)
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